
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games  

Meeting Minutes  

January 11, 2016 

 
Alan called the meeting to order promptly at 10:00 and welcomed everyone.  Glory was unable to 

be here today so Al said the invocation, followed by the pledge of allegiance to our flag. The 

secretary read the minutes of the last meeting and the treasurer gave her report. Our balance as of 

today is $17,568.72.  Eileen than gave her funding report. 

 

Richard told us the registration forms were finished and Robin folded them to get them ready for 

mailing. There was a team that came in that stapled, folded and addressed them and after this 

meeting today Elaine will take them to the post office.  A copy of the registration form will also be 

on our website. 

 

Brad brought a new agent in to meet us - Miguel Blanco from Humana.  He will be happy to answer 

any insurance questions that you have. 

 

We have decided on a gift for our Golden Games -  a hot/cold pack. 

 

Alan mentioned our t-shirts will be Kelly green and they will be done by “Big Frog” which gave us 

the best price for doing them locally. 

 

Robin gave us the results of the bylaws meeting and we will vote on the new bylaws at the opening 

and closing meetings.  She also gave us the menu for our opening meeting. The board will decide on 

it at the board meeting today. 

 

Alan announced that we will be getting some new equipment for this year’s games plus a 

megaphone. 

 

Kerri announced that there will be a Chili bake-off at Bethesda this month.  If you have a yummy 

recipe to share, please call the center. 

 

Our next meeting will be February 8th, the 2nd Monday because of the holiday. Gail made a motion 

to adjourn the meeting and Charlie seconded it.   

 

   Respectfully submitted,  

 

Marie Hickman, secretary 


